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Research Toward Precision Home Visiting:
Making Services More Efficient and Effective
for Families

A University-Based Child and Family Policy (CFP) Consortium  webinar held in collaboration with SRCD.

The University-Based Child and Family Policy Consortium, in collaboration with the Society for Research in

Child Development, hosted a webinar on October 15, 2018 on making home visiting services more efficient
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and effective for families.

During this webinar, presenters from the Home Visiting Applied Research Collaborative discussed how

precision home visiting seeks to help programs tailor services for families based on research that identified

what aspects of home visiting work for which families in what circumstances. The webinar described

methods to examine precision home visiting innovations, highlighting as an example the evaluation of a

state-level initiative that uses family goal planning to match services to families’ unique strengths, risks, and

needs.

Presenters:

Anne Duggan, Johns Hopkins University

Jon Korfmacher, Erikson Institute

Matthew Poes, James Bell Associates


